
 

  

 

 

▪ Wednesday 10th December – Children’s Christmas Party 

▪ Tuesday 14th December – Christmas production 

▪ Friday 17th December – Children break up for Christmas 

▪ Friday 17th December – Visit from Father Christmas  

▪ Tuesday 4th January – Teacher training day  

▪ Wednesday 5th January – Children return to school  

▪ Friday 18th February – Children break up for half term  

▪ Monday 28th February – Teacher training day 

▪ Tuesday 1st March – Children return to school  

▪ Friday 8th April – Children break up for Easter  

▪ Monday 25th April – Children return to school  

▪ Monday 2nd May – School closed, May Bank Holiday  

▪ Friday 27th May – Children break up for half term  

▪ Monday 6th June – Children return to school  

▪ Wednesday 22nd July – Children break up for Summer  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 
 Although the children looked absolutely fantastic today, they will have to wear their full school 

uniform on Monday.  Thank you to all of you who always ensure that your children come to 

school wearing their full school uniform.  We have noticed that several children are not doing 

this on a regular basis.  Would you please ensure that they always come to school in correct 

uniform?  There are several children who also come to school with trainers on.  Please ensure 

that they are wearing Black shoe. Thank you for your cooperation with this matter. 

 

 
 

 

 

Please be aware that we have 

children in school who are 

allergic to nuts and have 

EpiPens in case of 

emergencies. 

It is vital that children do not 

bring items of food in from 

home that contain nuts.  Please 

note, that this includes 

chocolate spread sandwiches – 

most contain nuts.   

Please check any tuck and 

lunchbox that you send in to 

ensure that they do not contain 

nuts.  Thank you for your 

cooperation with this matter. 

 

 

 

We have been using Class Charts in Primary for a while now.  This is working well.  When 
children achieve 50 positive points we are going to let them choose a prize from the prize box.  
This will continue for every multiple of 50 the children get to.  We also record the negative 
points.  We share these with the children.   

Behaviour Tracking  

 

We are putting on our very own production of Cinderella.  More details on a separate 
letter.  We are asking you to help them practise their songs with them.  We will put links 
to the song on their Teams accounts.  This will be running from Monday morning.  You 
will be able to access the backing tracks and lyrics. 

Christmas Production   

 

Children in Need 

Thank you so much for supporting our Children in Need day.  The children looked absolutely 

fabulous.  Thank you also for sending in donations. We are still counting these and will send 

them to Children in Need. 



 

 

Mon 
22nd                       

Tues 
23rd                           

Wed 
24th           

Thurs 
25th                           

Fri 
26th               

We have had a great anti-bullying week.  Thank you for all of 

your support.  Children and staff loved the Odd Socks day. 

 

 


